
  

 

   
May 28, 2019 

 
Dear Friend of the Foundation: 
 
Since 1971, the Alamo Heights School Foundation has partnered with our community and 
local businesses to ensure that AHISD remains one of the top school districts in the state.  
The backbone of the Alamo Heights Independent School District is the teachers that provide 
an exemplary education to our children. In order to attract and retain extraordinary teachers 
and maintain reasonable class sizes, Alamo Heights School Foundation provides necessary 
funding for teacher salaries in our district to meet the growing gap left by state funding cuts.  
 
As a result of generous support by our local businesses and community partners, Alamo 
Heights School Foundation has committed to giving $1,000,000 to the District this 2019-20 
school year alone. 
 
Our largest fundraiser is our annual Greater Heights Night celebration. This is our ninth year 
to host this community event, and it will be held on November 6, 2019, in the Mays Family 
Center at the Witte Museum.   
 
We invite you to help meet our Foundation’s goal of funding these teachers by donating a 
gift certificate or merchandise for our Silent Auction. All donors will be gratefully 
acknowledged at the 750+ guest event, publicized on the event’s website as well as the 
Foundation’s social media pages, and featured in the Foundation’s annual report. 
 
For an added marketing benefit, donations with a value of $1,000 or more will receive a 
Greater Heights Night vinyl cling and your logo will be included in your item description on 
the Silent Auction website. Donations with a value of $2,500 or more will receive all the 
benefits above and be featured on our silent auction signage with your company logo.  
 
To contribute to the auction, please use the enclosed donation form and mail/e-mail it back 
to the Alamo Heights School Foundation. We will happily make arrangements to pick up your 
contribution and/or gift certificate if this is more convenient for you. Please feel free to 
contact the Foundation office with any questions at 210-832-5957.  
 
On behalf of the Alamo Heights School Foundation, thank you in advance for your 
consideration and believing in our greatest asset – our teachers. Your generosity is truly 
appreciated.   
 
 
 
 
  
Julie Dorbandt                           Jill Peavy                                     Ann Walton 
Silent Auction Co-Chair            Silent Auction Co-Chair           Silent Auction Co-Chair 


